
Minutes 

Study Session 

 
     A study session of the Board of Education, Miller School District #29-4 was held on January 25, 

2021 in the Elementary School Library.  Natalie Bertsch, President of the Board, called the meeting to 

order at 6:14 p.m.  Other members in attendance were Vance Caffee, Amy Howard and Jonathan Hurd.  

Others in attendance on zoom were Connie Schroeder and Tara Yost.  Absent was Rob Mullaney.  Also 

in attendance was Dr. Charlene Crosswait, Superintendent, Sara Gates, Business Manager, and John 

Page. 

 

     Discussion on building projects. 

 

     The next regular school board meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 8, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

elementary school library. 

 

     Motion by Howard, second by Hurd to adjourn at 9:06 p.m.  All voting aye. 

 

     

                     ______________________________ 

       Natalie Bertsch, President 

       Board of Education 

 

             

      ______________________________ 

       Sara Gates 

       Business Manager 
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